
 

 
 
   
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
HARINGEY LOCAL PLAN CONSULTATION ON THE FOLLOWING DOCUMENTS: 
 

- PROPOSED ALTERATIONS TO HARINGEY’S ADOPTED STRATEGIC POLICIES 
- DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT – 

PREFERRED OPTION 
- SITE ALLOCATION DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT - PREFERRED OPTION 

 
We write on behalf of Highgate School in relation to the above consultation documents.  
 
We have no substantive comment to make on the pre-submission versions of the aforementioned 
documents. However, we have identified an error relating to the Site Allocations Document, the 
details of which are set out below. 
 
Page 104 of the Site Allocations DPD wrongly includes the terrace of cottages in Castle Yard as 
part of the School’s estate. The red line around Castle Yard on page 104 should be removed.  
 
Whilst we do not wish to make any substantive comments on the pre-submission consultation 
documents, we reserve our position to make additional representations should the Council make 
any modifications to the existing wording at the submission or pre-examination stages.  
 
We look forward to engaging with you going forward.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
CELINE BIRD 
SENIOR PLANNER 
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